
Municipal Accessibility Advisory Committee (MAAC) Project 
Team Request Form – Director’s Approval 

As per the City of Kingston Accessibility Consultation Process Policy, this form must be 
completed by the staff lead and signed by their Director. Upon the approval of the 
Director, the staff lead will email the completed form with signatures to the Committee 
Clerk for MAAC and the Deputy City Clerk. 

Staff lead: 

Project Contact: 

Project Name: 

Henk Brilliams 

Henk Brilliams 

Victoria St., Collingwood St, Combined Sewer Separation 

Project Location: Victoria St from Johnson to Union, Collingwood from Couper t 

Project Description: Provide a brief project overview including a description of the scope 
of the work and estimated timing for initial meeting and completion of the project. 

Scope of the project includes separation of the existing combined sewer into separate 
sanitary and storm water sewer systems. As part of the work, the road is being repaired 
and traffic calming measures are being installed including curb bump outs, widened 
sidewalks, and pedestrian ramps. 

Scope includes the combined sewer along Victoria St from Johnson to Union, 
Collingwood from Couper to Union, Earl St from Victoria to Collingwood, Couper St 
from Collingwood to Albert, and Union St, from Victoria to Collingwood. 

Project is midway through design with expected construction in Summer 2024. 

Staff lead: 
Digitally signed by Hendrik 
Brilliams 
Date: 2024.02.12 15:11:25 
-05'00'

Date: 2/12/24 

Director’s Approval:  
Digitally signed by Luke Follwell 
Date: 2024.02.12 15:26:02 -05'00' 

Date: 2/12/24 

Hendrik Brilliams 

Luke Follwell 
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